
   

fantastic modern       

facilities both inside and 

outside in our special 

and historical building. 

Welcome back—Autumn Term 2023 

Wibsey Primary—The Heart of the Community 

RAAC 

You will have seen all the 

press coverage of RAAC in 

some schools.  

Wibsey was inspected by 

Bradford Council and as you 

would expect with a building 

of our age was found to be 

clear. 

New Playground 

Please ensure you        
supervise your children if 

they go on any play 
equipment before or after 
school as you arrive and 

leave. 

We have invested a lot of 
money in the playground 

and need to ensure      
everything is treated well 
and lasts for a long time.  

Life Caravan 

 

Thank you to Miss Patterson 

for organising the Life      

Caravan work which has been 

taking place in school this 

week. 

You will know from previous 

years that your children will 

be working on lots of areas of 

the PSHCE curriculum in a 

fun and interactive way. 

 

  

              8th September 2023 Issue 1 

Wibsey Primary News 

 

It’s great  to be 

back. I wish you 

all a fantastic 

year 

N.M. Cooper 

 

Headteacher 

   

Welcome back to the 
Autumn Term at Wibsey 

Primary.  

Several areas across 
school were refurbished 

during the summer break 
including new YN bifold 
doors, completely new 

YR toilets, upgraded fire 
safety measures and of 

course the Main Site 
Playground   

Over the last 15 years 
every part of school has 
been renovated at least 
once and  I am delighted 

that as a Wibsey        
community school we 

are continuing to ensure 
our children have  

 

Lunch Menu 

Daily choices            

Jacket Potatoes, 

Paninis and           

Sandwiches, fruit. 

No Sandwiches  

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

Monday 

 Pasta Bolognaise/
Vegetarian Chilli & 

Nachos  

Tuesday  

Chicken Pie/Halal 

Chicken Pie/Cheese & 

Onion Flan 

Wednesday  

Braised Sausage/Halal 

Cottage Pie/Braised 

Quorn Sausage 

Thursday 

 Cheese & Tomato 

Pizza/Arrabiata Pasta   

Friday                     

Fish Finger/Vegetable 

Dippers 

 

Thanks to all our 

parents and         

carers who have             

organised for    

children to be back 

in school looking 

fantastic in correct 

uniform.  

The PE uniform of 

black shorts and 

white T-shirt has 

certainly helped 

with the heat this 

week and we 

should be back to 

full uniform on 

Monday. Teachers 

will continue to do 

spot checks and 

speak with you 


